
Friday, 15 January 2021 

Dear 3K and 3L pupils and parents, 

This week’s online enrichment activities include an opportunity to visit the animal 

kingdom, an important reminder from Sesame Street, a mindfulness session with the 

breathing fish, a virtual tour around the world, a cooking lesson and a great online 

music game. 

I hope that you will enjoy these activities as well as the home learning packs your 

teachers prepared for you. 

Have a great weekend! 

Rian 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/ 
 

 
 

 

 
 
https://youtu.be/Ph-5aauCIHM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sesamestreet.org/ 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
https://youtu.be/82Hi_Y2dg5c 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/gUIwbxRr7HQ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/bring-the-noise/eyfs-ks1-

music-play-it-bring-the-noise/z4sq92p 
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